
 

 

Dear Parents,

 

Summer is almost here!

And, of course, this means that Summer Homework is too.  For your
convenience, the summer homework is now available on the school
website,

 

 

http://bigappleacademy.com/summer-work/

 

 

Please ensure that your child completes his/her assignments so that
the skills learned during this school year will not be forgotten, but
rather honed.

Thank you all for another successful year at the Big Apple Academy!

Have a wonderful, safe summer!

 

Sincerely,

Vlad Gorny

Principal
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